October 9, 2017 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report from last month Read by Ann. Last month’s minutes were motioned for approval by Pete and 2nd by Ruth.	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Spending for Month and Old Business:
*Can Feed info is sent with October Minutes as an attachment.
Updated list of what needs to be done day of Can Feed was given to Kurt by MarkO. It was suggested to have our meeting earlier before Can Feed so we have enough time to prepare accordingly. Everyone was in agreement with that. 1st meeting of the season should be in August sometime. Veggie cutting attendance wasn’t real great, but it was extremely organized and was finished up rather quickly. Next year we need someone to bring condiments (and the cheese sauce LOL)
Need some new paint sticks for paddles; Discussed doing something different for bigger raffle items since we ran into issues with selling even $2 paddles. There were lots of complaints about not winning twice with 1 number, so starting in 2018 we can start having winners turned in when they come up to get their prize. It was brought up again as to purchasing or getting a TV donated that we use for watching Football game and then raffling off. The 50/50 basically was a flop, so we will consider not doing that next year. Maybe put other big items on the packer board along with tickets to kinda sweeten up the winnings a bit more. It was brought up about donating to Doug for use of the pavilion. Dick will talk with Doug and get those details determined. The club decided as a whole that Dick can go ahead with whatever he feels is right or fair for this and pay Dougie. Valley Septic in Chippewa needs to be added to the thank you list and Ann will get that taken care of immediately.
Clyde brought up the reminder to reserve Doug’s for next year’s Can Feed and get meeting calendar post cards done up and sent out to members. Dick will speak with Dougie about this at the same time of taking care of this year’s stuff. Kurt will do artwork and print off post cards and Ann will label them and get them sent out to members.


Gun Raffle: “Do we want to do a big one like Clyde and Kris did last year?” the consensus was “ah no…that was for bridge stuff and we are going to let it sit for a bit”. If we do move forward with anything, it will be a smaller scale type thing as it was in the past.
Sign posts and such will be taken care of by Woody and boys when needed and if they need more help, then they will make it known. Our inventory at this point is looking good!
New Business
Memberships will be sent in monthly only! The sooner the better on getting trail passes taken care of and please pay your membership fees ASAP. Family is still $20 and individual is $15.
Clyde brought up the ditch issue when crossing Hwy B. The cost will be roughly $1K and he wanted to bring it to the clubs attention. It is looking like it will be something to consider once funds are done with bridge stuff and that is all behind us. Motion by Rex to move forward with it and 2nd by Russ=approved. Presentation to CVSO for bridge money will be done at this month’s meeting being held on Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at Wheaton Town Hall. Any and all are welcome to attend.
We welcomed a NEW member at tonight’s meeting and look forward to having Kevin Buckli with us. 
CVSO Meeting
CVSO meeting was basically about financial stuff and nothing to report. Calendars are up for sale again for $20 and we are asking that each member either buys 1 themselves or sells 1. This was brought up after the calendars were sold last year.
AWSC meeting is the end of October and you can get the time and place in your magazine they send out.

Next meeting is at 7:30pm on Nov. 13th at Horizon’s since they are open again on Monday’s and Kurt will confirm this with them.
 People in attendance for this meeting: 18
 


